
Usdaw wants to find out more about how well hours of work fit with members’ lives so that we can continue to try to 
improve things for parents, carers and grandparents.  

Could you spare us a few minutes to answer the questions below? Your response will be confidential and you 
DO NOT have to provide personal details if you don’t want to.

1.	 Are you:

	 Male   	 Female   	 Non-binary   	 Prefer not to say  

2.	 Are you: 

	 African Carribbean   	           Asian  	 White   

	 African          	 Other Black   	 Prefer not to say   
			  Minority Ethnic	  

	 background
3.	 Age:

	 16-24   	 25-39   	 40-49   	 50+   

4.	 On a scale of 1 – 5 how well do your current hours of work fit in with your family life or caring 
commitments?

	 1           2           3           4           5   

5.	 Thinking about your current hours of work which of the following best describes how you feel 
(tick one box only)

	 I don’t have enough hours of work    	 I have too many hours of work  

	 My hours of work are about right for me  

6.	 Thinking about your shift patterns which of the following best describes how you feel (tick one box only)

	 I am usually given enough notice of my hours of work  

	 I am rarely given enough notice of my hours of work  

	 My hours of work usually stay the same  
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7.	 When someone in the family needs looking after how easy is it for you to get time off work?

	 1           2           3           4           5  

8.	 Are you a member of Usdaw?

	 Yes   	 No   

9.	 If not, would you like to join?

	 Yes   	 No   	

If yes, you can fill out a membership form or join online at: www.usdaw.org.uk/join

Your survey response will be confidential and you do not have to provide personal details.

(Very easy)

Name:

Address:

											           Postcode:

Name of Employer:

Email:									         Mobile:

On completion just write FREEPOST USDAW  
on the envelope and put it in the post.

Email your views on the Supporting Parents and Carers Campaign  
to: parentsandcarers@usdaw.org.uk

The data you are providing us will be used for statistical purposes in supporting our campaign as well as updating 
any contact details held on your membership record (if you are an Usdaw member). This is in pursuit of the Union’s 
legitimate activities stated in the Objects in the Rule Book and in order to fulfil our contractual obligations to you as 
a member. This processing involves your personal data and special personal data. The data that we collect about 
you here will be stored securely. The survey responses will be retained for the duration of the campaign and the 
membership record will be retained for the duration of your membership plus 20 years in line with our membership 
record retention schedule. For further information visit www.usdaw.org.uk/privacy

(Very difficult)
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